
 

Festivals  
We really enjoy celebrating all the festivals  
from all the different nationalities and  
religions, and we include them in  
our topic for the term. If you celebrate other 
festivals and would like us to include them  
at the nursery please speak to Chrissie,  
our Equality Coordinator  
Parking permits 
Please do remember to ask for a parking  
permit for all cars that are picking up  
children. We recently introduced a new system whereby all cars have a 
permanent ‘short stay’ permit displayed on the windscreen. Recently we 
have noticed that some cars do not have these and the wardens do visit 
regularly. Please ask Janet for a ‘short stay’ parking permit if you have a 
relative or friend who is picking up your child on a regular basis. Also if you 
are leaving the nursery, please remember to hand your parking permit back 
in and sign the disclaimer. Thank you.   

Holiday club 

We will be holiday extra 

activities for older siblings 

during the summer holidays, if 

you would like your child to 

attend the holiday club please 

Janet or Rachel know. 
Sun cream and sunhats 

Please remember to apply sun 

cream to your child whilst we 

enjoy this hot weather. Children 

should wear hats in this hot 

weather so please remember to 

send them in. 

Sports coaching  

Our sports coach at Sporting 

Stars will be teaching cricket to 

the children this term. All the 

children have enjoyed the variety 
of the different sports offered  
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Children  

We would like to wish all our children who are leaving the nursery the 
very best of luck in their new school adventures. We have thoroughly 
enjoyed teaching and nurturing your children over the last few years 

and hope they have fond memories of their time here   
Sessions 

If you would like to change your child’s sessions for the next school 
year please let Janet know 
Snack time – rolling snack bar  
We have introduced a new snack system at the nursery and the children are 
really enjoying it. Children are now able to attend snack time at their choosing 
over a 30 minute period, this means that they aren’t interrupted in their 
playing and can attend at their leisure. We do make sure that all children 
have their snack with the emphasis now on a selection of fresh fruit, which 
the children really enjoy preparing.  

                   
    Absent from nursery  
    Please remember to let the nursery   

know if your child is going to be 
absent from the nursery. If your 
child has been absent for more than 
3 days, we will contact you.  

Pick up arrangements 

Due to safeguarding, we will ask 
for passwords if an unknown or 

unarranged adult is picking up a child. We regard the children’s safety 
and wellbeing as one of the highest priorities, so please do not be 

offended if we do not allow children to go with an unfamiliar or 
unarranged adult. If there is a particular adult that does not have 
permission to pick up your child, please tell Jan or Rachel 

We hope all our children and 

parents enjoy their holidays 

over the next few months and 

look forward to hearing all 

about them and seeing their 

holiday pictures  

 

 

Vegetable garden  

Both staff and children are thoroughly 

enjoying growing vegetables, the 

children are very attentive and the 

beans and tomatoes in particular are 
really taking off !  


